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Happy birthday Maggie and Pete!
The team at Woodstock Residential Care Home wished our residents Maggie and Pete happy birthdays this week, with

birthday cards and special celebration cakes.

Maggie turned 75 on Tuesday 2 March and she blew the candles out on her beautiful pink and white birthday cake. And Pete

received a fab burger cake for is 66th birthday on Wednesday 3 March.

Both Maggie and Pete's families made a window visit to the Home to see them on their special day and gave them lots of presents.

 

 


